
COVER LETTER ARTIST RESIDENCY

Study our Artist in Residence Cover Letter Samples to learn the best way to write your own powerful cover letter.

This is also why you write materials for a specific person, organization, funder, or company. Select a coherent
set of work samples. Markowitz, I recently found your advertisement for an artist in residence position you are
looking to fill. So it is critical that you provide high-quality work samples. I also like to believe, that when
artists are honest with themselves rather than writing what they think others want to hear, they gain something
by examining their work, and therefore validating its importance. If you are moving in a new direction in your
work but do not yet have good examples of your new work, choose work samples that demonstrate your
strongest work and then discuss the new ideas in the narrative parts of your application. This is a great
opportunity to demonstrate that you have done your homework and know why this particular residency is of
interest to you. I could have selected my publisher or an employerâ€”but I thought I should list people who
know not only my writing but what I bring to the writing community. Toot your own horn, to be sure, but
choose the sweetest, clearest notes. Include a self-addressed stamped envelope SASE. It's a vulnerable, risky
place, and it can feel even more vulnerable and risky to talk about it. I believe reviewers sense that risky,
vulnerable, charged moment in the work and are drawn to its illuminating potential. And with hundreds or
even thousands of applications per deadline, applicants who do not follow directions are often eliminated
outright. My essay structure is characterized by intuitive leaps and my style is often lyric, relying on image
and reflection, and on implication more than explanation. Your quest for the ideal career begins, logically
enough, at the Ideal Career Center. It might be the first sentence in the letter. I enjoy bringing life to the
canvas with vibrant colors, and finding new ways to make people see things. Here's where I innovated a little
by including a brief "bio" for each recommender and what she knows of me as a member of a writing
community. And she closes with a self-deprecating joke and an amazing pun: There is no telling where I may
apply, if you turn me down; I realize this will not phase you, but consider my other alternative: the U of N.
Use the opening to describe your intentions, provide an overview, or to follow up on any previous
communication with the recipient. My work there has been featured in several local galleries, receiving great
reviews.


